THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH in the

IOCESE OF NORTHWEST TEXAS

1802 Broadway, Lubbock, Texas 79401, 806/763-1370

The Right Reverend C. Wallis Ohl, Jr., Bishop
The Reverend Canon David L. Veal, Canon to the Ordinary

12 July 1999

TO: Members of the Moravian/EpisE:opal Dialogue Steering Committee

RE: Recommendations for Mémbership on the Official Dialogue

FROM: Canon David Veal, Chair of the Steering Committee

Enclosed is some biographical material on persons who have been suggested to us for
consideration for membership on the official dialogue. Remember, we will simply
make a proposal to the Standing Commission on Ecumenical Relations and the
Commission will in turn make a recommendation to the Presiding Bishop. The official
dialogue team will be appointed by the Presiding Bishop at his discretion.

Four bishops have been suggested to us, seven presbyters (including 3 seminary profs),
and only one lay person. I am hoping our North Carolina folks can come up with
some more lay persons.

See you in Winston Salem on the 19",
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cc: Midge Roof, Associate Deputy for Ecumenical & Interfaith Relations

Copy: Material Located in the Archives of the Episcopal Church.
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